
 
 
 
 
REPORT PACKET REVISION NOTICE: 1R-20030409 
 
VERSION: 20030409 
 
EFFECTIVE DATE: May 15,2003 
 
DATE: April 28, 2003 
 
TO: Single Cylinder Diesel Surveillance Panel 
 
FROM: Scott Parke 
 
 
 
 
 For test hours prior to 360, the TGA soot values for the 1R test are typically very low. 
Consequently, the surveillance panel removed the requirement to report any measurements prior to 360 
hours after completion of matrix testing.  This revision to the 1R report package removes from form 7 the 
fields for reporting these values.  It also corrects a typographical error that had the fields for QI and 
average fuel pressure and exhaust backpressure reversed.  This report package is posted on the TMC web 
site as 1R report package version 20030409.  This report package will be in effect for tests reported to the 
TMC on or after May 15, 2003.  
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c: Data Communications Committee Information Letter Mailing List  
    ftp://astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/diesel/scote/memos/1r-20030409.pdf 
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